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Parliament of New South Wales 
COVID-19 Safe Arrangements for Schools 

Conditions of entry: 

In the 24 hours before your booked tour, please complete and return this COVID-19 Safe 
Arrangement to schooltours@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

It is the school’s responsibility to ensure students, teachers and parent helpers – 

o are not showing any symptoms related to COVID -19
o have not been in contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19 for 7 days
o complete a temperature check in the Parliamentary Guard House
o wear a properly fitted mask at all times whilst in the Parliamentary precinct
o socially distance from all other visitors, members of Parliament and Parliamentary staff
o regularly use hand sanitiser in the precinct
o teachers are to use the QR code in the Guard House and book the whole group in. Students

are not required to use the QR code and should not do so to speed up entry to the precinct
o teachers are to provide a full list of student names either before or on the day of the visit.

At all times teachers are solely responsible for the supervision of primary school students. 
No activity will take place without a teacher or school appointed adult in attendance.  

Students may not bring bags into the Parliament building. Bags will be scanned in the Guard House 
and stored in wire trolleys outside the Parliament building. Small bags with medical equipment may 
be brought into the Parliament.  

Please email to schooltours@parliament.nsw.gov.au or supply to a Parliamentary Officer on the day, 
a full list of student names.   

☐ I have read and agree to the conditions of entry to the Parliament of NSW.

School name: 

Number of students: 

Principal’s name: 

Principal’s contact number: 

Signature: 
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